From: john zwickey

To: Finance Committee
Subject: Large Item Pick Up Policy Change
Date: Sunday, July 7, 2024 5:31:41 PM

You don't often get email from rjzwickey@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

There were pictures posted on the Next Door app of the pile of large items and trash on the
terrace by Meadows Apartments. The pile surrounded a no dumping sign that was erected
recently to combat on going dumping. The pictures generated over 100 comments about the
trash pile. According to the Building Inspectors office a complaint was filed May 31. The
trash pile was not picked up until June 26 (give or take). The pile started again the very next
day. I've personally seen 3+ people pull up and dump stuff out of their car. I strongly urge to
to pass these changes as quickly as possible.

John Zwickey
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